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Comments: | am opposed to this project. The scale of new development is out of character for the Holland Lake
area. | would prefer tasteful renovation of the existing lodge and cabins and maybe some new cabins done in the
old style. The Forest Service should resist allowing massive development in proximity to treasured wilderness
areas like the Bob in an attempt to accommodate the pressures of an ever-increasing population.



